
I had the privilege to present my thesis work at the ISPRS Conference 2019. I was very motivated 

to attend the conference since the works presented in it and the subjects discussed were of high 

relevance to my research.  

Attending the conference presented me with an opportunity to learn about the ongoing research in 

the field from around the world. Some of the research projects, such as the works presented by 

Tosic, Ortega and Huang, intrigued me and gave me some ideas for possible future directions 

that will continue my current research. By attending the conference, I had the chance to connect 

with the people behind these works, and these connections will possibly evolve to collaborative 

research. 

An important experience at the conference was presenting my own research to the community. I 

received many feedbacks and questions at the conference itself and also following it. These 

feedbacks and questions gave me new perspective on my own work, which allowed me to think 

about additional research paths that I might take in this work and in the following research projects 

I will take part in. 

I strongly believe that attending the ISPRS conference advanced my research by exposing me to 

the latest research in the field, gave me to opportunity to create strong connections within the 

scientist’s community in the field of Photogrammetry and GIS that will help me in my future career 

at the field by opening new opportunities to me. I was able to attend the conference thanks to the 

travel grant I received from The ISPRS Foundation (TIF), and I thank them deeply for this 

enriching and inspiring experience.  

Attached are photos of me presenting my research poster at the conference. 
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